

## Meeting Minutes of the York and Selby Rugby League Referees Society

Date	Monday 1 <sup>st</sup> Feb 2016
Venue	New Earswick Sports Club, York.
Start	1930
<b><u>In Attendance:</u></b> Nigel Taylor Nick Richardson Pete Smith Phil Lawley Liam Haxby Paul Stockman Scott Fernandez Mark Hanson Tom Kilgar Stuart Evans Tom Mackey Steve Wox Gareth Evans	<b><u>Apologies:</u></b>  Jordan Powell Gary Pearson Mark Hebblethwaite
<b><u>Development Meeting:</u></b>	
Paul ran through game management / awareness	
New member Tom Kilgar welcomed to society.	
<b><u>Business Meeting:</u></b>	
<b><u>1. Opening of the meeting and acceptance of minutes from previous meeting</u></b>	
1.1 Minutes of the previous meeting are now on the society website. Will not be emailed around anymore. Will just be uploaded to website from now on.	
<b><u>2. Matters arising from the previous meeting</u></b>	
2.1 There were no matters arising from previous minutes.	
<b><u>3. Correspondence</u></b>	
3.1 None	
<b><u>4. Treasurer's report</u></b>	
4.1 As per last meeting. No update.	

## **5. Entertainment Secretary's report**

5.1 York Golf Club Strensall booked for Society Dinner on 12<sup>th</sup> March 7pm.

Menu on FB page. Copies handed out at meeting. Menu choices to be back to NT/LH/PL no later than end of month. Payment no later than next meeting.

## **6. MDO/Appointments Officer**

6.1 Please use the website and web app for most things this coming season. Useful resource. Quick run through the appointment app.

6.2 Discussed recent match official's conference.

6.3 2016 Yorkshire Jnr League due to start 5/6<sup>th</sup> March.

## **7. Any other business**

7.1 NT gave overview of recent CWO conference.

7.2 Society officiated at the BARLA U13 finals. NT/PL/LJ officiated on this game. Frustrations re appointment of game. Appointment officer promised an older age group game on the Sunday. Overkill by allowing 3 open age officials to officiate at this level.

7.3 SE why not sent email by RFL re safeguarding conference. NT sent email to RFL to find out why. Awaiting response.

7.4 SE York & District meeting. 2 sponsors for a memorial trophy in remembrance of Mrs Evans. All clubs involved to be invited. Possibility of this being in August time.

7.5 PL possibility of a schools trophy that we could run over in Scarborough. To be run on a Saturday. All agreed. PL to sort. Details to follow once confirmed.

7.6 More kit from O'Neills. Society will pay towards 1 item of kit. To be agreed before order placed.

7.7 run through of new rules for forthcoming season.

**Next meeting 7<sup>th</sup> March 2016**